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Ms. Bertolucci was welcomed by Ms. Karen Avelino, PTC Executive Director of

Business Development, Shipping/Senior Vice President of Cruise Operations; Ms.

Kathryn Aguirre, General Manager of MSC Crewing Services Phillippines, Inc.; and

Mr. Ernesto Concepcion, PTC Cruise Operations Manager. 

Magali Bertolucci, Director of Crew Development

& Strategy at MSC Cruises, visited first Maritime

Place on May 9 to discuss MSC's ongoing

partnership with PTC Inc. providing 

opportunities and developing career paths for

Filipinos wishing to sail onboard MSC vessels,

including its newest luxury ship Explora Journeys. 

Developing pathways for Filipinos in
the cruise  industry with MSC 

MSC Crewing Services Phillippines

will be conducting an Open House

Recruitment for Explora Journeys

on May 26 and 27, 8:30 am to 4:30

pm, at First Maritime Place,

Makati. PTC Group personnel are

invited to refer applicants with at

least two years of experience

working in the luxury hotel and

cruise ship sector.


